
 
 

Mayor of London and 

Deputy Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 3 January 2019 
 
 
Sadiq Khan – Mayor of London  
Steve House – Deputy Commissioner 
 
Supported by:  
Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 
Paul Wylie – Director of Strategy, MOPAC  
Nick Bowes – Mayoral Director, Policy 
David Bellamy – Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 
 
 
 
1 Budget 

 
1.1 There was a discussion of the plans for spending the additional funding that the 

Mayoralty was providing the Met.  
 
 

2 New Year’s Eve 
 
The Deputy Commissioner briefed the Mayor on the successful policing of the New 
Year’s Eve celebrations in central London. 

 
3 Tackling Violent Crime: Update 
 
3.1 An update was provided on the work of the Violent Crime Taskforce and the impact 

from increased use of stop and search powers. There was a discussion of burglary and 
the use of MetTrace as a deterrence.  

 
4 Operational Update 
 
4.1 The Deputy Commissioner provided an update on operational issues. 


